
     2026 ENROLMENT 
LEARNING WALK 

Guided Learning Walks 
 for Parents/Carers 

A marvellous opportunity for prospective students to come to the 
school to see “the children’s learning in action” and, in a small 

group, be guided around classrooms by our  
new principal, Karl. 

 
 

“Much more than a school tour” 

These guided walks 
will provide you with: 

 

 A first-hand look into classrooms 
and the learning. 

 Special commentary and insights 
about student learning. 

 An opportunity to ask questions. 
 A chance to meet, listen and 

learn with other parents. 

Our team warmly invites you to come and visit our school and have a 
look at what school life is like at Sacred Heart. 

 

We are hosting a Learning Walk for current and prospective parents 
 on the following two days: 

 

Tuesday 4 March - 9:00am to 10:00am 
Tuesday 1 April - 9:00am to 10:00am 

 

(meeting in the school’s Multi-purpose room to sign-in with contact details) 

Please contact the school’s Front office for any queries. 

Calling all families who are interested in enrolling at Sacred Heart 2026 

Ph: 52 315292 
Web: www.shcolac.catholic.edu.au 


